

## MUTIARA INTERNATIONAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL SDN BHD (391277-M)

DISCOVERING POTENTIAL • LEARNING TO CARE • RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

## Introducing Our New Principal

Dear Students, Parents / Guardians and Staff,

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I am delighted to welcome you to the 2019/2020 academic year. I hope that you have had a wonderful summer break and that you are refreshed and recharged.

I am also happy to introduce and extend a warm welcome to your new Principal, Mr John P Birch. Mr Birch brings with him over twenty years of experience as an educator, having held several key leadership positions in Europe, South East Asia and the Middle East. He informs us that he is excited to be back in Malaysia and the opportunity to lead students and educators at Mutiara International Grammar School to realise their full potential. As an educator Mr. Birch believes in a vision, purpose and commitment to students under his care and the importance of nurturing positive work ethics between staff, parents and students. He is highly regarded and is described as "truly a people person" as well as one who "has tremendous capacity and insight".

We hope that with his energy and enthusiasm and under his guidance and leadership, students and staff at Mutiara International Grammar School will continue to be happy, caring, respectful and challenged. Under his stewardship we also hope that he will foster a stronger partnership between home and school, inspire, support and propel our students to achieve their potential and steer the School to greater heights.

We look forward to your working in partnership with Mr Birch for greater growth and achievement together as a whole school community so that Mutiara International Grammar School becomes a school that our children love coming to.

We wish you all an amazing, happy and productive New Academic Year!

Warm regards,

Liza Chan Sow Keng

Chair, Board of Governors

Mutiara International Grammar School